Crossett city council met in special session November 17, 2015 at 3:00 p.m. in the lobby of the Crossett Administration Building.

Present:		Mayor McCormick, Clerk/Treasurer Jesse Walthall
			Council Members:  Jeffress,  Rowe, Knight, Foster and Rodgers
Absent: 		City Attorney James Hamilton, Clerk/Treasurer Jesse Walthall
			Councilman Robert Freeman

Mayor McCormick announced that the purpose of this meeting is to discuss the 2016 budget.  A proposed budget was presented to the council.
Mayor McCormick informed the council that Crossett Economic Development has discussed funding the airport for 2016.  
Mayor mentioned the need for a garbage truck, an ambulance, and several police vehicles.  He also discussed the condition of the building at 305-307 Main.  An estimate to rewire the police dispatch office is from $300,000 - $450.000.  
The council looked over the budget proposal and questioned several line items.
Councilwoman Rodgers asked for guidance and direction concerning the agreement with CARD.  The main concern of the council is the city equipment should not be given to CARD.
No decision was made concerning the budget.
With no other business, the meeting adjourned.
	
							          	
Jesse Walthall, Clerk/Treasurer				Marshall S. McCormick/Mayor


  
